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City of McCleary 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCMENT 
2020-02 

 
As we face the challenges presented because of the Novel Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-
19), the City of McCleary is in communication with public health experts and officials as well as 
the Governor's office to ensure we are receiving current information and guidance.  
 
Following advice from public health officials and the urging of Governor Inslee to enact policies, 
procedures, and protocols to ensure public health and safety, the City of McCleary will be 
instituting the following additional measures along with those announced in the March 16, 
2020 Public Announcement: 

 The playground equipment at Beerbower Park and at the McCleary Community Center 
is closed until further notice to ensure the safety and well-being of the general public. 

 The City of McCleary Utility Billing Department shall temporarily suspend the accrual of late 
fees on past due balances on McCleary utility bills until such time as legislation is passed 
confirming (or rejecting the suspension) by the McCleary City Council at the next general or 
special council meeting. 

 In order to protect your family and loved ones, please familiarize yourself with 
guidelines and recommendations from health experts at the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC), The World Health Organization (WHO), the Washington State 
Department of Health (DOH), and the Grays Harbor Public Health and Social Services. 

 

If you have questions or need information, please 
contact city staff by calling (360) 495-3667. 
 
 

http://www.cityofmccleary.com/
https://www.cdc.gov/
https://www.cdc.gov/
https://www.who.int/
https://www.doh.wa.gov/
https://www.doh.wa.gov/
http://www.healthygh.org/

